
On Monday the 20th of February, 12 talented students 
went to the Leaders Forum to showcase their coding 
skills using a Micro: bit. A Micro: bit is a small, digital 
interface that students use to write programmes. The 
code that they write is then transferred onto the Micro: 
bit for all to see. The students spoke to various 
principals around Western Australia about the activities 
that they developed, including a pedometer, music-
maker, random dice generator and word scroller. What 
was most impressive was how well spoken the 
students were, being able to provide quality 
explanations to how their programme worked.  
A thank you must go to Mrs Samantha Rock and Mrs 
Rebecca Richardson for driving the students to and 
from the venue.
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